WE BELIEVE THAT WE HAVE DEMONSTRATED THAT THE PROPOSED
TRANSLATOR STATION WILL NOT CAUSE ACTUAL INTERFERENCE TO
WKRZ OR TO WUSR ON THE GROUND OR IN ANY BUILDING AT OR
ADJACENT TO THE ANTENNA LOCATION. DUE TO THE ABOVE, WE
RESPECTFULLY REQUEST A WAIVER OF THE NORMAL CONTOUR
PROTECTION REQUIREMENTS FOR THE REASONS STATED AND THE FACT
THAT THERE NO POPULATION WOULD BE AFFECTED.

IN REQUESTING THIS WAIVER, WE UNDERSTAND THAT A TRANSLATOR
MAY NOT CAUSE INTERFERENCE TO ANY FULL SERVICE OR PREVIOUSLY
AUTHORIZED TRANSLATOR STATION. IF INTERFERENCE DOES OCCUR, WE
WILL BE REQUIRED TO CORRECT THE INTERFERENCE BY REDUCING
POWER, CHANGING ANTENNA PATTERNS OR TERMINATING OPERATIONS
ALTOGETHER. WE ALSO UNDERSTAND THAT THE RULES PERMIT US TO
SUBMIT AN APPLICATION WHICH DOES NOT MEET THE NORMAL CONTOUR
REQUIREMENTS IF WE DEMONSTRATE THAT NO INTERFERENCE WILL
OCCUR DUE TO LACK OF POPULATION OR SUCH OTHER FACTORS.




